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LIAISON NOTE TO ITU WP5B
Draft New Report ITU-R M.[Digital-Voice]
INTRODUCTION
IALA reviewed the Draft New Report ITU-R M.[Digital Voice], provided as an information paper. 
The input paper supports the work of IALA regarding developing a guideline for migrating communications to digital communications.  
o usage, trials that have been completed and a summary assessment of the options noted within the report. 
In the review, IALA identified updated references for the documents referred to in section 2.3.2 of the Draft New Report.  
Updated references are noted below: 
[bookmark: _Toc84926817] 2.3.2	Standards, guidelines and recommendations
From a review of the possible IALA documents related to the use of VHF radio, the following documents were identified:
–	Maritime Radio Communications Plan (MRCP) (Edition 15 December 2017);
–	R1012 VTS communications (Edition 1.0 December 2017 1.2 January 2022);
–	G1089 Provision of a VTS services (INS, TOS & NAS) (Edition 1.0 December 2012 2.0 January 2022);
–	G1111 (Series) Preparation of operational and technical Establishing functional and performance requirements for VTS systems and equipment (Edition 1.0 December 2017 2.0 December 2022);
–	G1132 VTS VHF voice communications and phraseology (Edition 1.0 December 2017 2.2 January 2022).
ACTION REQUESTED
The ITU WP 5B is requested to:
1. Note the corrections to the IALA documents referenced within the Draft New Report
1. [other ?]
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